
Town   of   Pendleton   Recreation Meeting   Minutes   
Monday,   May   17,   2021   
Town   Hall   
  

In   attendance:   Beatrice   Mattina,   Nicole   Welka,   David   Leible,   Chris   Frey,   David   Fischer,   and   Mike   
Argentieri   
AGENDA   

  
1. James   Carmen   from   WNY   Disk   Golf   joined   our   meeting   to   discuss   the   popularity   of   disk   golf   

and   how   we   may   wish   to   set   up   an   area   in   our   parks   for   this   sport.    It   is   inexpensive   and   family   
friendly.   The   course   would   be   relatively   easy   to   maintain   and   would   be   able   to   be   small   or   large   
(up   to   20   acres).   There   are   other   parks   like   Bond’s   Lake   and   Outwater   who   have   disk   golf   
courses.   To   make   a   9   hole   course   it   would   cost   roughly   $3500.    We   would   have   to   discuss   if   
this   would   be   possible   and   where   it   may   be   set   up.   

2. Bocce   courts   have   been   started   but   they   are   not   complete.   We   discussed   who   we   need   to   
speak   with   to   find   out   what   needs   to   be   done   so   it   may   be   finished   since   members   of   the   
community   are   reaching   out   wishing   to   utilize   the   courts.   Dave   Lieble   will   follow   up   on   what   
needs   to   be   done   to   finish   the   courts.   We   will   have   it   posted   on   the   website   when   the   courts   
are   complete.     

3. Basketball   nets   need   replacement.   Bea   Mattina   will   order   new   nets.     
4. An   email   came   in   discussing   a   dog   park.   It   has   been   brought   up   before   and   it   was   determined   

that   we   live   in   a   rural   area   where   most   people   have   room   for   their   dogs   to   exercise.    We   also   
have   access   to   many   trails   that   people   may   walk   their   dogs   on.   Therefore,   we   are   not   
interested   in   using   our   park   space   in   this   capacity.     

5. Baseball   started   and   it   seems   to   be   going   well.   
6. The   Mason’s   Mission   waterpark/splash   pad   is   going   to   be   a   topic   of   discussion   at   the   next   

town   board   work   session.    We   have   many   questions   regarding   the   placement   of   the   splash   
pad   and   what   maintenance   and   upkeep   will   be   required.     

7. Nine   Mile   Island   was   discussed   as   a   possible   place   for   a   kayak   launch.    It   also   may   be   a   good   
place   for   disk   golf.    Dave   Fischer   will   follow   up   on   some   questions   regarding   Nine   Mile   Island.     

8. Baseball-   Teams   have   been   submitting   proof   of   insurance   and   working   with   the   Town   Garage   
to   schedule   use   of   baseball   diamonds.     

  
Our   next   meeting   will   be   Monday   June   21,   2021   at   7   pm.   


